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This report summarises items that may be of interest to the Minister for Energy but not 
necessarily require a formal briefing. Further information on any topic can be provided on 
request. Substantive items and decision papers will be provided to the Minister in the form 
of briefings. 
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6. Energy Competition Task Force update 
The Task Force programme has made significant progress against set timeframes and in 
line with the updates communicated in the 25 November meeting.   

The Task Force hosted two Q&A Forums (online webinars) for market participants. The first 
on 5 November attracted 70+ attendees, the second on 20 November attracted 50 people.  
Feedback from participants was positive, noting many were seeking more substantive detail. 
Questions and answers from these sessions will be published on the Task Force web page.  

Stakeholder engagement on the full work package:  

1. Initiative 1A:   Engagement has informed the working paper development.  

2. Initiative 1B: Industry co-design through a specific co-design group and an Electricity 
Authority Advisory Group (EAAG) sub-group is nearing completion. 

3. Initiative 1C: We are continuing to engage with stakeholders through the Electricity 
Authority Advisory Group (EAAG) on preparing for virtual disaggregation of the 
flexible generation base (backstop measure).  

4. Initiative 1D: We received 17 submissions from stakeholders from across the sector to 
help inform our work on level playing field measures. Consumer interests were 
represented through a submission by Consumer NZ. The feedback will be published on 
the Authority’s website. The input received has largely confirmed the options we are 
considering. 

5. Initiatives 2A, 2B and 2C package: We are engaging with stakeholders through the 
Electricity Authority Advisory Group (EAAG). 

6. Initiative 2D: We are currently engaging with industry to better understand a range of 
issues around industrial demand response. This includes engagement with MEUG and 
flexibility providers. 

The Commerce Commission chairs have also undertaken separate engagement with 
stakeholders as part of their ongoing industry engagement. 

The Task Force is currently developing consultation papers for 2A, 2B and 2C, and a 
working paper for 1A, and outline paper for 1C, an options paper for 1D. Advice will also be 
provided to the Authority’s Board on 2D, outlining the direction of travel until March. Working 
drafts of papers are being shared with Commerce Commission and MBIE, for feedback and 
endorsement, ahead of the Authority’s 16th December Board meeting. Decisions from the 
Board meeting will be discussed at the joint Ministers meeting with Task Force chairs on 18 
December 2024, with a short written update provided ahead of that meeting.










